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30th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Beam, we understand the importance of school meals for children, both for their 
physical needs and as a key part of the educational process.  
 
In conjunction with our Catering Team feedback from pupils and parents, we have 
updated our school meal provision with a three-week rolling menu. 
 
https://www.beamcountyprimaryschool.org/virtual-office/school-meals/ 
 
Parents are now required to pre-select meals in advance using our online payment 
system, Parentpay. (Please note: NO payment is needed to order school dinners)  
 
The link below explains how to select a meal for your child using Parentpay.  
 
https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/articles/6265244826257--
VIDEO-How-to-book-a-meal 
 
During this transition period, menus will still be visible in class and class teachers will 
support pupils, if necessary, in making their selection during registration. 
 
Once meals have been selected, pupils in Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 will 
select the appropriate coloured band in school to reflect their meal choice, previously 
selected at home, promoting independence skills. 
 

 
 
If you require further information regarding your child's ParentPay account, please 
contact the office at office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

D McKenzie 

 

Deon McKenzie 
Assistant Head-Personal Development 
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